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YEAR 4 - CHOCOLATE WORKSHOP - MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2024

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers of $SchoolMember$

We have arranged for Year 4 to participate in a chocolate workshop on Monday 9th December. This will be an in-school workshop that will take place in the afternoon. 

The workshop will bring to life our learning in history about the Ancient Maya and make links to our tropical rainforest sequence in geography too. The children will learn
about where chocolate comes from and will even have a go at making some of their own! 

There is no cost for this workshop as we are using money raised from our cake stall and fundraising events.

Kind regards,

Mr Walter 

Winkleigh Primary School
Farmer Frank's Lane, Winkleigh, Devon, EX19 8JQ
t: 01837 83354
e: admin@winkleigh.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
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